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Memorandum 

To:   Parks and Recreation Committee  

From: Tom Flick, Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management Department 

Date:   November 6, 2017 

Re:   Proposed 2018 Golf Rates  

Attached is the proposed 2018 Reid Golf Course Rates Policy that outlines the daily fees 

and pass rates for 2018.  The 2018 Reid Golf Course Rates Policy is consistent with the 

policy adopted by the Committee and Council for 2017, with some minor adjustments in 

fees and the administration of passes.   

The proposed rates show sales tax included along with net increases and decreases. The 

policy includes the addition of a Junior Associate Pass, reduction in the Adult Annual 

Pass and Weekend 9-Hole Green Fee, and an increase in the Senior Annual Pass. 

The proposed 2018 Reid Golf Course Rate Policy includes an incentive for golfers to 

purchase a 2019 pass in the fall of 2018 and be able to use the pass for the remainder of 

2018 and the entire 2019 golf season.  The policy continues to include a Discount Card 

that provides a 15% discount on daily fees.     

The proposed 2018 Reid Golf Course Rates Policy will be presented to the Parks and 

Recreation Committee as an action item on Monday, November 6, 2017.  This policy is 

being presented for approval at this time to begin planning for the 2018 season. 

Please feel free to contact me at (920) 832-3915 or tom.flick@appleton.org if you need 

 additional information or have questions. 
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